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Rahall Announces Marshall Grant

WASHINGTON D.C. - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.), today announced the
U. S. Department of Health and Human Services has awarded Marshall
University&#39;s School of Medicine a grant from the Graduate Training in Family
Medicine for $40,625.

"This grant will continue to support Marshall&#39;s residency program, needless
to say I am very pleased with this announcement." Rahall said.

This program provides grants to cover the cost of developing and operating
training programs, and to provide financial assistance to participants in
approved residency programs in the field of family medicine.
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